
 
 

 

 

    
Astana, December 26, 2013 

 

 

Mr. Azat Ussenaliyev 

Kyrgyzstan 

 

Dear Azat, 

As you probably know ASBC Executive Committee has decided last year to establish 

several nominations with a view to appreciate and encourage all the Asian athletes, officials, 

National Federations etc who reached significant achievements in a particular year. I 

decided to continue this tradition this year as well. 

In this regard I have the honour to inform you that you have been chosen by ASBC 

Executive Committee as the winner of the Discovery of the year nomination. Your excellent 

performance in the Asian Championships in Jordan this year and your successful start in 

WSB this season made me hope that you will have a bright boxing career in the future. We 

are proud to have a strong and talented boxer like you in Asia. We hope that by winning this 

nomination you will further represent not only your country but also Asian Continent in the 

upcoming World /Continental Championships successfully as usual.  

As the President of Asian Boxing Confederation I would like to congratulate you with 

winning this nomination and with the upcoming New 2014 Year. I wish you good health 

and every success in the 2014 competition year. We would like to invite you to Bangkok to 

pick up your trophy on the 30
th

 of January for the Ceremony of Award which will be held 

during the gala dinner of the ASBC Asian Confederation Youth Boxing Championships 

Bangkok 2014. 

Looking forward to seeing you in Bangkok, 

With kind regards, 

 

Gofur Rakhimov 

ASBC President 


